
Because of the steps Michigan has taken to slow the spread of COVID-19, we’re able to begin safely and carefully reopening our state. 
Although Gov. Whitmer’s Stay Home order is still in effect, several additional activities may resume as long as residents remain 
vigilant and take precautions to protect themselves and their loved ones from the virus.

Small group gatherings of no more than 10 people may resume immediately,  
but residents are encouraged to continue taking precautions like wearing masks and regularly washing their hands.

The following activities may resume statewide  
with appropriate safety practices in place:

»  �Shopping at retail stores by appointment.

»  �Visiting motor vehicle showrooms by appointment.

The following activities may also resume statewide  
with heightened safety protocols:

»  �Elective medical and dental procedures.

»  �Veterinary care for pets.

BEGINNING MAY 26

BEGINNING MAY 29
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